
From: Tom Hoeksma   
Sent: 12 January 2019 01:33 
To: A303 Stonehenge <A303Stonehenge@pins.gsi.gov.uk> 
Subject: Registering my objection and as an interested party 
 
Dear A303 planning team, 
 
I have just tried to register my objection to the Stonehenge Tunnel. 
 
As a regular worshipper at Stonehenge, since 1982, and a lifetime member of the National Trust, 
therefore a legal  owner and guardian, of the Stonehenge sacred landscape., please allow me to 
register electronically or by paper for this enquiry. 
 
I agree that the A303 should be permanently removed from the landscape but by using the existing 
roads through Larks field camp and across the heavily damaged military training grounds nowhere 
near the pristine archeology of the sacred Stonehenge landscape. 
 
I disagree with the tunnel as 
 
1) These massive works should not ever in take place within a UNESCO  World Heritage Site  
2)  They could damage the actual Henge at the heart of the landscape 
3) The untold damage on the archeology of these unique sites in the landscape 
4) The spiritual desolation of driving a tunnel under and through the Earth Astral temple that is 
Stonehenge  
5)  The impact ion the Block Mead mesothic site 
6) The objections of UNESCO to the development  
 
Please accept this registration of objection, 
 
Tom Hoeksma 
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